Fishergate Primary School Newsletter

15.11.24

It was fabulous (o =ee s0 many parents at the K51 phonics workshop, The children also thoroughly
enjoyed their tmp to the Chocolate Story and were very proud of their chocolate creations. Thank vou to
all of the parent helpers and to the teachers for organising such a great experience for our children.

Wi ane short of midday supervisors — if wou would like to join owur team then please pick up an
application for from the maim office. Whilst 1 am asking for help, we could really do with someone o
vidlunteer to take the packets from “Crsp Friday” to the recyeling for us, 1 that lovely person is you then
please could vou speak to Dani Rees.

A heads up for Year 36 parents — the team will be holding a Reading workshop for parents at 2.15
Wednesday Z7th Movember.

Have a great weekend.
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DATES FRIENDS OF FISHERGATE
Thurs 217 Y6 — County Craft Traders for School Christmas Fair
Lines workshop Do you make or sell small craft and gift items? Do you know
anyone who does? We are looking for a couple more traders to
Fri 22" — Over and Above take a table at our Christmas Fair on Friday December 6th. Drop
Party an email to: friendsoffishergateschool@gmail.com for more

details.

Donations Day Wednesday 4th December

Families are invited to bring donations towards our Christmas
Fair tombolas, cake stall and games stall. These should be
dropped into school on the morning of the 4th. More details
about donations will be sent out shortly. We also need
volunteers to sort and ticket the items that morning.

Asda Cash Pot for Schools.

Ends of November 30th, so if your household shops at Asda
remember to swipe your loyalty app to add to the Cash for
School Pot - Fishergate Primary. We currently have a pot of
£203!




PHASE UPDATES

EYU - We have had so much fun in Early Years this week. We became hedgehogs in the forest and
hibernated under lots of leaves. We've been making marks in our outdoor area and writing about our
new story "Whatever Next'. We even visited the moon and had a picnic of fruit and milk. In Maths, we
have been sorting numbers to 5 and our phonics sounds have been: v, w, x, v and z. We now know
all the sounds of the alphabet - whoop whoop!

Year 1/2 - Key Stage 1 enjoyed a fantastic trip to the Chocolate Story in York. Thank you so much to
all the adults who came to help, your assistance is greatly appreciated. We used the trip to write a
recount of our visit whilst in Year 2 Maths we've been continuing our work adding and subtracting
multiples of ten.

Year 3/4 — Yr 3/4 have the best dental hygiene! They have been learning how to clean their teeth and
what happens when you use a disclosing tablet- as well as making your tongue extremely purple!

Y5/6 - We have been really impressed with the children's writing in French, describing what they
would get up to in their Parisian home.




